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WEDNESDAY, MARCH 8TH, 2023 -
RIBBON SKIRT/RIBBON SHIRT DAY
In the spirit of reconciliation, Wednesday, March 8th, 2023 will be
Ribbon Skirt/Ribbon Shirt Day in SRPSD schools. Westview staff
and students are invited to wear their ribbon skirts/ribbon shirts
with pride. We recognize that not everyone may have a ribbon
skirt/ribbon shirt and for many, it is not part of your culture or
story. Therefore on March 8th, we invite everyone in SRPSD to
stand in solidarity with Indigenous peoples by wearing an article of clothing that reflects their
own culture. If you do not have a ribbon skirt, you can wear any skirt to stand in solidarity. The
importance of this day is to bring the ribbon skirt teachings and Indigenous perspectives to
the forefront and to show solidarity as an SRPSD community.
The road to reconciliation is paved by the commitments of all of us to do our part to create
safe and inclusive learning spaces. We hope that Ribbon Skirt and Shirt Day will lift us all up,
as we stand together in solidarity with Indigenous people.

GRADES 5 - 8 BADMINTON
Badminton practice for Gr. 5/6 will be on Mondays and
Thursdays at lunch. Practices for Gr. 7/8 will be on Tuesdays
after school from 3:10 to 4:30. Games will be on Wednesdays
after school and a schedule will be given to students shortly. If
parents/guardians have any questions please feel free to
contact Mr. Wilyman.

SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL
MEETING - TUESDAY, MARCH 14TH

Our next SCC meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 14th at
6:00 pm in the library. Please feel welcome to attend and bring
your suggestions for making improvements to our school.
When parents and school staff work together as a team, the
student benefits!
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SPIRIT WEEK -
MARCH 13TH -
16TH

MONDAY,
MARCH 13TH
Career Day

TUESDAY,
MARCH 14TH
Favorite Character Day

WEDNESDAY,
MARCH 15TH
Sports Day

THURSDAY,
MARCH 16TH
Wacky Hair Day

SHOW YOUR
SCHOOL SPIRIT!

HOTDOG SALE - WED., MARCH 15TH
We will be having a hotdog sale on Wednesday, March 15th,
hotdogs will be $2.00 each. A pre-order form will be sent home
on Friday, March 10th and will be due back to the school by
Monday, March 13th.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

Mark your calendars as Parent Teacher Conferences are
coming up on Thursday, March 16th, 2023 from 3:30 p.m. -
8:30 p.m.
We look forward to sharing your child's progress and
discussing any concerns you may have.
As always if you have any questions, please give us a call.
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NO CLASSES - FRIDAY, MARCH 17TH
AND MONDAY, MARCH 20TH
There are no classes on:

Friday, March 17th - Teacher Convention
Monday, March 20th - PLC Day

Enjoy the long weekend - Classes resume on Tuesday, March
21st, 2023

HOOPLA - MARCH 24TH
Our Grade 5 - 8 basketball teams will be bused to Carlton at noon
on Friday, March 24th to watch a basketball game and then
transported back to school.

TACO IN A BAG
We will be having Taco in a Bag on Friday, March 24th. Taco in
a Bag will be $2.00 each and juice boxes will be .50 cents. We
will send home a letter on Tuesday, March 21st to families for
pre orders and and they will be due back to the school on
March 23rd. Special thanks to Miss Williams and her Grade 7
classroom for preparing the Taco In A Bag.
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